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    PRESS RELEASE 
 

VKA TO STAY WITH AKA AND PUSH AHEAD FOR UNITY WITHIN THE 
AKA FOR ALL STATES. 

 
At the Victorian Karting Association Council general meeting last evening, 6th 
October, 2005, the State Council endorsed, with overwhelming favour to distance 
itself from the newly formed CAMS “Karting Australia Ltd” group. 
 
The VKA have confirmed that they will remain a valued member of the Australian 
Karting Association Inc. It is taken on notice that the CAMS proposal and formation of 
Karting Australia Limited is a wake up call that all Members of the AKA have 
displayed preference our States issues and should be more focused on a National 
basis to build a better and stronger combined Australian Karting Association.   
 
The VKA council meeting felt that the AKA was best to serve karting, the VKA would 
ensure in tandem with the members of the AKA that the National governance 
programme is progressed correctly and urgently to best suit the needs of our sport 
and the National Association.  
 
The VKA Council representative delegates also urged all other members of AKA to 
work expeditiously to adopt the new AKA governance constitution in order to move 
towards full governance in the shortest period of time. 
 
The Victorian Karting Association council representative delegates also moved that a 
vote of no confidence in the National President – Mr Donald Wells, and that this 
matter be forwarded to the National Association for resolution. 
 
The VKA Council will adopt an ethic that we all work to move forward with a united 
AKA and do what we do best “run our Sport” for the benefit of  Australian Karting. 
 
President 
Victorian Karting Association Inc 
Dated : 7TH October 2005 


